
WELCOME TO EPIPHANY'S WEEKLY NEWSLETTER-SEPTEMBER 16, 2020 
 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2020 
We have resumed face-to-face worship! 

You must register by noon on Friday to attend. Click here to register. 
8:00 a.m. Traditional Worship Service  
9:00 a.m. Traditional Worship Service  

10:00 a.m.Contemporary Worship Service  
The 9:00 a.m. & 10:00 a.m. services will also be live streamed.  

 
The Adult Bible Study will now premiere on YouTube at 9:00 a.m.  

The Bible Study this week will be on the Red Letter Challenge.  
 

You can access online worship and the Bible Study either through YouTube or our website.  
It will stream better through the YouTube channel.  

See the links above.  
 

MUSIC JOURNEY FOR SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2020 
Click here for this week's Music and Art Journey. 

 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 27, 2020 

Here is the link to sign up for face-to-face worship on 
Sunday, September 27, 2020. 

   
RED LETTER CHALLENGE 

How do we follow Jesus? In the Red Letter Challenge (RLC), we’ll go back to Jesus’ own words. You 
know, those red letters in your Bible. It turns out Jesus had a lot to say to His followers about what 
we are called to do and how we are called to live. Join your Epiphany family for the 40-day 
challenge.  
   
Adult Discussion Groups 
Interested in joining a short-term small group to discuss the book and sermon series? Sign up here 
and let us know if you’d be interested in joining an online or in-person group. 
   

12 HOURS OF PRAYER 
Thursday, September 24 

8:00 a.m. - 8:00 p.m. 
In week 2 of the Red Letter Challenge, we are focusing on being with God. God wants a relationship 
with you and He invites you to take time to communicate with Him through prayer. On Thursday, 
September 24, Epiphany would like to set aside 12 hours to cover our world in prayer.  
  
Sign up and commit to pray during a 15-minute time slot. You can come to the sanctuary to pray or 
can pray from home or wherever you are. Our pastors will provide a prayer guide to lead you 
through this time. Prayer guides can be picked up in the sanctuary or will be available next week at 
ShiningTheLight.org. Sign up and help us cover the day in prayers! 
  

LUTHERAN WITNESS 
It is time to begin or renew your subscription to the Lutheran Witness/Texas Messenger Magazine. 
The 2021 subscription rate is $14.25. Please email Debbie at debbie@epiphanypearland.org to let 
her know you would like to renew or begin subscribing and then mail a check for $14.25, made 
payable to Epiphany Lutheran Church to Epiphany Lutheran Church, P.O. Box 2461, Pearland, TX 
77588. Please write “Lutheran Witness” in the memo section of your check. NO CASH, PLEASE! 

   
 
 

https://ShiningTheLight.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=af27d067f25fbb60e42cc6c04&id=9125d79d3a&e=b580e04757
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https://ShiningTheLight.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=af27d067f25fbb60e42cc6c04&id=3e10cc5b96&e=b580e04757
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POBLO INTERNATIONAL MINISTRIES THANK YOU 
Thank you for your generous donation to POBLO International! Your financial partnership is a great 
blessing and allows us to continue meeting the physical, social, and spiritual needs of Muslims and 
other immigrants and refugees in the United States by sharing the love of Jesus with them in 
practical and culturally relevant ways. Your kind gift is a blessing for internationals all over America. 
Thank you and may God bless you. - Rev. Farrukh Khan, Director of Development 

   
TAILGATE CONCERT 

(Featuring congregational member Nicole Knudson!)   
Saturday, September 26 

5:30 p.m. 
Drive in! Park in every other space! (BYOC) Bring your own chairs! 

See the people of God!  Enjoy listening to beloved songs of faith, comfort and  encouragement. 
 Rain date - Sunday, September 27 

5:30 p.m. 
 

QUILTING NEEDS YOU! 
Would you like to use your God-given abilities to help out the Quilting Ministry? The Quilting Ministry 
needs people to cut and/or sew pieces of fabric to make serviceable quilts for Lutheran World 
Relief. If you are interested, please contact Lillian Barath to make arrangements to pick up the 
fabric at the church. 

 
OFFERINGS 

If you mail your offerings, please mail them to: 
  

Epiphany Lutheran Church 
P.O. Box 2461 

Pearland, TX 77588 
 There are three other options for you to send your offerings:  
1.  Contact Debbie in the church office to set up online bill pay with your bank. 
2.  Click on the “Online Giving” tab on our church website. 
3.  From a PayPal account, send money to giving@epiphanypearland.org.  Choose the amount 
you would like to send and put your envelope number in the message block. Please select “Sending 
to Friends and Family”. If you do not know your envelope number contact Debbie at 
debbie@epiphanypearland.org. 
 

PORTALS OF PRAYER 
 If you would like a copy of the new (October, November, December) Portals of Prayer 

please email debbie@epiphanypearland.org and she will mail one to you. 
  

PRAYERS 
Prayer requests, via the email prayer chain, will continue to be sent out. 

Email requests to cindy@epiphanypearland.org. 
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